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Hi Ellen,

Loraine-Grews, Maryann <Maryann.Loraine-Grews@syd.com.au> on behalf of
Airspace Protection <AirspaceProtection@syd.com.au>

Monday, 15 October 2018 12:02 PM

Ellen Mannix

16/0332a 80-88 REGENT STREET, REDFERN - SSD 9275

Thank you for your email in relation to the proposed development at 80-88 Regent Street, Redfern.

In 2016, Sydney Airport assessed this site at a height of 93.10m AHD and approval was issued by the Department of
Infrastructure and Regional Development on 27/10/17.

It appears the over-all height of the development has been reduced, however none of the elevation drawings show
the height including what appears to be the lift over run. The OLS at this site is the Conical surface at 89 m AHD. The
development may no longer penetrate this surface but we cannot determine this until the highest point has been

clarified.

I look forward to receiving the drawings from you.

Thank you.

Kind regards
Maryann

Maryann Loraine-Grews

Airspace Protection Approvals Coordinator
Sydney Airport

Tel: +61 2 9667 9396
AirspaceProtection@syd.com.au
www.sydneyairport.com.au
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DISCLAIMER: This email is confidential and may also contain legally privileged information. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender on 61 2 9667 9111 and do not use, disclose, copy, or distribute it to
anyone. Confidentiality and legal privileges are not waived by reason of mistaken delivery to you.



